We were first came across to Moriah Schoolhouse when we were looking for a suitable preschool for our 2 year old son. Sending your son to pre-school at such a young
age is always an apprehensive experience for any parents. However, at Moriah schoolhouse during out first visit, our anxiety disappeared almost instantly due to the
genuine care and concern the staff at Moriah schoolhouse have for the children.

We initially met teacher Nicole and after discussing with her on the various programs the school has to offer, we knew this was the place we wanted to send our
children. Teacher Nicole’s friendly and approachable demeanour coupled with her strong desire to instill skills for lifelong learning through enjoyable and interactive
programs was exactly what we wanted in a pre-school.

Moriah schoolhouse follow the MOE framework for holistic development but they offer far more than that. | have seen both my son’s grow up to independent learners
with a strong emphasis on care values and respect for others. Their curriculum goes further than learning in the classroom session. The staff at Moriah schoolhouse go
way beyond what is expected of them as teachers. They are continually looking at ways to engage families together. This strong emphasis on family bonding was seen
during Father’s Day where they engaged a local fitness gym to design fun fitness exercise with the dad’s and their children, breakfast as a family day, numerous mother’s
day activities and the very enjoyable graduation camp.

My eldest son has now graduated from Moriah Schoolhouse, and due to the school’s ability to promote a joy for learning he is coping well and enjoying school in P1.
Without the positive influence Principal Caroline and all the teachers at Moriah Schoolhouse had on him, he may have found the transition from pre-school to P1 that
more difficult.

My youngest son is still currently studying at Moriah School house and enjoying every day. He cannot wait to get home to show me everything he has created at
school. This positive early learning approach that my sons have been given will last them a lifetime.

We are very grateful for what Moriah School house has offered our children. They enjoy learning, like to discover new things and have a genuine concern for people.
Without the positive influence of Moriah schoolhouse some of those values may not been seen.

Thank you for the support you have all given us over the years.
Andrew Hutcheon

Parents of Keyan Robert Hutcheon (Primary One) and Jonas Andrew Hutcheon (Kindergarten 1)




